Exchange students from University of Medicine and Pharmacy, HCMC presented their
exit presentation and evaluation
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September 8th, 2016

On September 8th, 2016, Assoc. Prof. Usa Chaikledkaew, Deputy Dean for International Relations,
along with Asst. Prof. Mullika Chomnawang, Chair of Microbiology Department, attended the exit
presentation and evaluation delivered by eight exchange students from Faculty of Pharmacy,
University of Medicine and Pharmacy, HCMC, Vietnam. The students visited MUPY to participate in the
student exchange program focusing on pharmacy education and healthcare system in Thailand during
August 15th — September 9th, 2016.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/1867



